
 

 

 
 

 

April Meeting – Italian Wines by Ron Gleeson 
 
 
 
Another enjoyable event held by the Buckingham Wine Circle, Thursday, 20th April. 2023.  
The event was hosted by a previous member of the Buckingham Wine Circle, Ron 
Gleeson.  Please see attached a list of the wines presented.  As you will see, a mixture of 
both white and red wines.  Ron circulated to members 
 
A map of Italy marking the regions from which the wines had been produced.  Together 
with the wines, there was also an Italian Quiz Presentation, testing how much knowledge 
members had of Italy.  This gave another interesting dimension to the evening. 
 
From the beginning of the new year, there are encouragingly, new faces appearing at  
events.  I feel optimistic this will continue, both by ‘word of mouth’, and flyers being put in 
strategic places.  Certainly all members seem to come away from each event, having had 
an enjoyable, social evening, made more relaxing, one might suggest, due to the wine 

tasting.😊 

 
The next event is on Thursday, 25th May, 2023.   
 
Julie  
 
 
 


